Oak Grove School Parent Teacher Organization

PTO Emergency Board Meeting Thursday, April 30, 2020

In Attendance

Julie Kovach, President Laura Reutzel, President Beth Zender, Vice President Donna Griffin, Treasurer Kate Byers, Secretary Lynsey Wolfe, Registrar

Meeting Summary

 2020-2021 Update - The PTO Board is working on its 2020-2021 budget. bylaws and committees. The May 6th PTO meeting will be cancelled, but these documents will be emailed out to OGS families for review and comment. A virtual meeting will be held the week of May 18th for a vote.

2. New Business

Due to current situation, each week the PTO Board will review and vote on requests to support immediate remote learning/e-learning needs to be implemented starting the following week. The PTO Executive Board, if has a 100% unanimous vote, can approve requests.

1) Request for funds from Lynn Koehler for \$100.63 to purchase an apple pencil for use in creating lessons on the iPad for 3rd grade.

This request was approved by 100% of the PTO Executive Board.